Feb. 13, 2008
Some highlights to look forward to at
R.O.!

Book exchange

Our next book exchange is on Tuesday, February 19.
Send a book with your child to be entered for a prize.
Books are needed for upper intermediate students!

Media Education presentation

Come to hear Kym Stewart speak on the effects of media on our

children. Kym has studied these effects for many years in different
countries and has some interesting information to share with us.
Monday, February 18 at 7:00 in the gym.

. School Board meeting here at R.O.

% ‘Feb. 25 at 7:00 p.m. in the kindergarten room.

Meet with our Board and support our students and PAC who are presenting
to the Board.
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